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ICONIP2024 <iconip2024@easychair.org> 3 September 2024 at 11:26
To: Zhongsheng Wang <zwan516@aucklanduni.ac.nz>

Dear Zhongsheng Wang,

On behalf of the 31st International Conference on Neural Information Processing (ICONIP 2024) Organizing
Committee, we extend our sincere gratitude for your contributions as a reviewer for this year’s conference. Your
thorough evaluations have been vital in upholding the high standards of ICONIP.

We greatly appreciate your support and dedication in this essential process.

Best Regards,
Organizing Committee - ICONIP 2024



